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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 
 
São Paulo, March 24, 2021 - Grupo SBF S.A. (B3: CNTO3) ("Company" or "Grupo SBF"), 
by this Notice to the Market, communicates its shareholders and the market in general 
that, as of the trading session of March 31, 2021 (inclusive), the shares issued by the 
Company will be traded on the stock exchange market administered by B3 S.A. – Brasil, 
Bolsa, Balcão under the new ticker code “SBFG3”, replacing the ticker “CNTO3” and the 
Company’s trading name will become “GRUPO SBF”, replacing “CENTAURO”. 
 
The changes are in line with the Company's business strategy, which now operates 
different business units: CENTAURO, FISIA and NWB. 
 
 

São Paulo, March 24, 2021. 
 

José Luís Magalhães Salazar 
Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 
 

 


